INTERDEPARTMENTAL

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CAMBRIDGE, MASS. 02139

from the officesf  Telecommunications
December 17, 1969

To: J. Saltzer

Subject: M.I.T. - Data Switch

Attached is the current grading sheet on level "8" - MULTICS.

The grade takes into consideration the matters concerning the trunks
we previously discussed. In addition:

* Trunks 111-2-3, and 123-4 were on selector shelves which tended
to be the last choices for selection. This was due both to the
amount of traffic generated by the associated station line groups
and the "start lead" chain.

Trunk 132 was malfunctioning and has been repaired.
Trunk 128 was transposed with 129, and this was corrected.

The new grade should correct the balance of usages among the trunks.
I would appreciate your comments on this.

M. Berlan

Attachment

xc: R. Mills
M. Jomnes
W. Burner
T. VanVleck
C. McClure
L. Ryan
Prof. Corbato
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